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Calendar	Updates	&	Reminders	
	

Thursday,	November	3	
Grandparents’	&	Retired	Friends’	

Day	from	9:00-11:00	AM	
	

11:30	AM	Dismissal	
	

School	Dance	–		
It’s	a	Costume	Party!	

	
Friday,	November	4	

No	School	
	

Eaton’s	Pizza	Fundraiser	begins	
(ends	November	18	&	pick	up	on	

December	9)	
	

Sunday,	November	6	
Daylight	Saving	Time	Ends	

	
Tuesday,	November	8	

Election	Day	
Bake	Sale	

	
Thursday,	November	10	
Skate	Night	5:30-7:30	PM	

	
Fundraising	Committee	Meeting	
6:00	PM	@	Neenah	Public	Library	
All	Parents	are	invited	to	attend	

	
Thursday,	November	17	

PTO	Meeting	4:30-5:30	PM	
Thursday,	November	24	
Thanksgiving-	No	School	

 

DAY: Thursday, November 4 
TIME: 5:30-7:30 PM 

LOCATION: Spring Road School Gym 
COST: $2.00 per student/child  

(includes a glow necklace) Adults are free. 
 

" Wear a costume.  Make your child’s costume school 
appropriate (no weapons or blood). 

" Prizes for the best costume at each grade level. 
" Music by A-Jay Disc Jockey 
" Water & Lemonade available for purchase 
 

! Adult chaperones must be present to supervise 
child/children 

! Children attending the dance must be present at school 
on the day of the dance.   

 

Be Smart. Be Safe. Be Seen. 
Have a Happy Halloween! 

 

Thank you Officer Friendly for visiting Spring Road School on 
Monday, October 24.  Officer Friendly shared Halloween 
safety tips, a trick-or-treating bag, and bookmark with 
students in Kindergarten through 3rd grade. 
 

Trick-or-Treating in Fox Crossing will be from  
4:00-7:00 PM on Monday, October 31. 

Grandparents’ & Retired Friends’ Day 
Thursday, November 3, 2016 

9:00-11:00 AM 



Smoke	Detector	Winners	
	

Congratulations	 to	 1st	 grader,	 Morgan	 Porsche	 and	 2nd	 grader,	
Amya	White!	 	 Their	 Smoke	 Detector	 Contracts	 were	 randomly	
selected	from	the	many	submissions	of	our	1st,	2nd	and	3rd	graders.		
Morgan	 and	 Amya	 had	 the	 opportunity	 to	 visit	 the	
Neenah/Menasha	 Fire	 Department	 on	 October	 20	 for	 a	
Firefighters’	breakfast,	tour	of	the	firehouse,	and	a	ride	 in	a	fire	
truck.	 	Special	 thank	you	to	 the	Firefighters	of	Fox	Crossing	and	
Neenah-Menasha	 Fire	 Departments	 for	 providing	 fire	 safety	
education	to	our	students	every	year!	
	

	
	
	

	

Chucks Friday Project 
 

What a great turnout for the first Chucks Friday Project family event! Many 
families were in attendance at our movie night of Zootopia on Friday, October 24.  
Spring Road families generously donated over 275 items!  These items will be given 
to the Community Clothes Closet to help families in need within the Fox Cities. 
 

Did you forget to send in winter clothing items?  Don’t worry, there’s still time!  
The winter clothing drive will continue through Monday, November 7th.  Thank you 
Spring Road families for your willingness to give and help others!  Another special 
thank you to the students in Mrs. Jones’ 5th grade classroom for inviting us to 
participate in their Chucks Friday Project.       
  

Scholastic Book Fair 
Last chance to shop online! 

Shop online at scholastic.com/fair 
Our Scholastic Book Fair is open until Friday, October 28 at midnight. 

No School on Friday, 
October 28. 

Have a Great Weekend 



Boys and Girls’ Brigade  
Holiday Assistance 

The holidays can be a stressful time for families who need 
financial assistance. Being aware of community resources that 
are available to help may make your holidays a little bit easier 
and a lot more enjoyable. One of those programs is the Boys 
and Girls Brigade Christmas Giving program. With this program 
families are “adopted” and given items such as clothing and 
toys. 


If you would like to be considered for assistance through the 
Brigade Christmas Giving program please contact Tricia Mielke, 
Spring Road School Counselor, as soon as possible. Once you 
contact the counselor the referral card will be sent home with 
your child in a sealed envelope. This referral card must be 
filled out on both sides and returned to Spring Road no later 
than Thursday, November 17th. You must contact the 
counselors directly to be considered for this program. The 
school will not send referral cards home unless you have 
requested to be a part of this program. 


For questions or to request a referral card, please contact 
Mrs. Tricia Mielke at: 920-751-6975 Ext. 20116


Please be aware that your family cannot receive assistance from the Brigade 
Christmas Giving program if you are also getting assistance from another 
program, such as the Salvation Army. In addition, families who have received 
assistance from the Brigade for the past two consecutive years (2014 & 2015) 
are not eligible. Filling out and returning paperwork does not guarantee 
participation in the program - just consideration. You must live within the Cities 
or Townships of Neenah or Menasha.



